Dear Friends,

As | come to the end of yet another year here in Paraguay | would
like to send my Christmas Greetings to you all.

This has been a busy year and a year of change in Paraguay. We
now have a new government. The new President, Fernando Lugo, is not
having an easy time and the country will need a lot of prayer for the
coming year.

The global economic crash is of course affecting everybody here
and life just gets harder by the day for the poor, who live very simple
lives, many with virtually no income.

People need to know that our Lord is ever faithful and that they
need to turn and follow Him. Our work is ever more important in trying
to get his message over. We continue in the hope that the St. Andrew’s
Schools will continue to be a good witness to the Faithfulness of the
Lord and to the Power of His love.

During this Christmas time as you sit down to your family lunch,
just give a thought to those, especially here and in many other parts of
the World, who will be lucky to have any food on the table. Please pray
for the Lord to meet every need of those less fortunate than ourselves.



My prayers are for each of you and your families to have a
wonderful Christmas and a healthy and Happy New Year. May the Lord
be with you all.

With love, in Christ ,

Linn Tedman (Serving the Lord with SAMS in Paraguay)



